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Prof. Maria Jose Quintana Garcia, La Salle Madrid's International
Officer, holds special lectures on sustainability and social work-
related programs for DLSU-D's Communication and Education
students. Prof. Maria has also engaged with the university's
Bahay Pagasa, Campus Sustainability Office, Museo de la Salle,
and Residencia De La Salle.

DLSU-D collaborates with Alas Oplas & Co., CPAs and
CohnReznick for CBAA's Accountancy Department. The
partnership includes scholarship, training, immersion, and
internship programs for accountancy students and faculty. Present
at the meeting are Dr. George Francisco, Mr. Dennis Bautista, Ms.
Mary Joy Magsino, Ms. Jenny Catapang, Ashish Jalan, James
Matzdorff.
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DLSU-D and the Department of Tourism sealed a
memorandum of understanding promoting collaborations
between academe and government agencies. Dr. Cristina
Salibay, VC for Academics and Research, and Ms. Marites
Castro, DOT's Regional Director, signed the MOU
witnessed by select administrators and officials of the two
organizations. It hopes to bring training programs and
internship opportunities to CTHM students.

The De La Salle University – Dasmarinas Campus welcomed the

Embassy of Japan last April 30, as the Japan Information and

Culture Center join their “Embassy Lecture Series”. Attended by

about 200 students, the lecture series features various Embassies

visiting the University to talk about their unique culture and

various programs. The Embassy of Japan discussed Japanese

Culture, which focused on Japanese Business etiquette. The

Embassy also discussed the Japanese Government Scholarship and
conducted a yukata demonstration.
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Strengthening partnerships between academe and industry, the
London Stock Exchange Laboratory was launched and installed
at the Aklatang Emilio Aguinaldo at DLSU-Dasmarinas. CBAA and
CSCS IT and CS students will now have the opportunity to gain
free access to LSEG's Workspace Platform, which contains
financial market data that can be used as a learning resource in
select courses offered under the said programs. University
administrators, faculty, staff, LSEG officers, and students graced
and witnessed the occasion.

DLSU-D President Francisco de la Rosa VI FSC warmly
welcomes Engr. Ariel Iglesia, DILG Region IV-A Director;
Police Brigadier General Paul Kenneth Lucas, PNP Region
IV-A Director; Jail Chief Superintendent Hilbert Flor,
BJMPRO CALABARZON Regional Director of the Jail
Bureau; and Fire Chief Superintendent Jaime Ramirez, BFP
Region IV-A Director to the multilateral MOU signing for
the College of Criminal Justice Education. The
understanding highlights scholarship opportunities for
DILG personnel and internships for DLSU-D students.
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Realizing international

collaborations among De

La Salle schools

worldwide, De La Salle

Myanmar will receive our

very own Dr. Evelyn Obo

from the College of

Education to be a

visiting faculty to assist

them in setting up

curricular programs in

Myanmar.As part of the Lasallian Mission Festival, the Lasallian
Student Ambassadors in collaboration with Residencia de
la Salle holds the annual Brothers' Open House today, May
4, 2024, from 9:00-4:00 p.m. Participating guests are the
students, staff, and faculty of DLSU-D who had the
opportunity to tour around the residence of the Brothers
located at DLSMHSI, and a pep talk about their everyday
commitment to the ministry.
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The Linkages and Scholarship Office
welcomes our visiting scholar PROF.
MARIA JOSE QUINTANA GARCIA from
La Salle Centro Universitario - Madrin,
Spain. Prof Garcia will hold a series of
lectures, service-learning engagements,
and academic mobility discussions with
the University's Professional Education
and Communication programs. Her visit
anticipates an increase in the number
of activities between DLSU-D and La
Salle Madrid in the next academic
years.

𝐃𝐋𝐒𝐔-𝐃 𝐒𝐞𝐧𝐢𝐨𝐫 𝐇𝐢𝐠𝐡 𝐒𝐜𝐡𝐨𝐨𝐥 𝐰𝐚𝐫𝐦𝐥𝐲
𝐰𝐞𝐥𝐜𝐨𝐦𝐞𝐬 𝐒𝐚𝐧𝐠𝐣𝐮 𝐆𝐢𝐫𝐥𝐬’ 𝐇𝐢𝐠𝐡 𝐒𝐜𝐡𝐨𝐨𝐥 𝐂𝐮𝐥𝐭𝐮𝐫𝐚𝐥
𝐄𝐱𝐜𝐡𝐚𝐧𝐠𝐞 𝐬𝐭𝐮𝐝𝐞𝐧𝐭𝐬, 𝐭𝐞𝐚𝐜𝐡𝐞𝐫𝐬, 𝐚𝐧𝐝

𝐚𝐝𝐦𝐢𝐧𝐢𝐬𝐭𝐫𝐚𝐭𝐨𝐫𝐬.

Sangju Girls’ High School, located in Sangju-si
Gyeongsangbuk-do, South Korea, is an all-girls
high school that has been in partnership with
DLSU-D SHS since May 2019.

The Student Cultural Exchange Program is one
of the unique features of DLSU-D Senior High
School, where our students are given an
opportunity to learn different cultures to
enhance their understanding on how to be a
global citizen.

The Linkages & Scholarship Office,

in partnership with the Museo de la

Salle, rolled out its edutourism

program. External guests from

various schools and organizations

experience a glimpse of DLSU-D and

a museum tour. This program is part

of the resource-generation activity

initiated by two offices to support
more university scholars.
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The Linkages and Scholarship Office in partnership
with the Provincial Public Employment Service Office
(PESO) holds an annual career fair for DLSU-D
graduating students. This year’s theme, Mga
Lasalyano Kaagapay sa Progreso ng Bansa is currently
being staged at the Ugnayang La Salle from 9 to 4 in
the afternoon. Over 60 companies across domains
and 10 government agencies are present and
providing employment-related services to the
university students.


